
United States Department of the Interior 

FARMINGTON INDIAN MINERALS OFFICE 
1235 La Plata Highway Suite B 

Farmington, New Mexico 87401-1805 

June 21, 2002 

To: Deputy State D i r e c t o r , D i v i s i o n of Resource Planning, 
Use, and P r o t e c t i o n 

From: Kevin Gambrell, D i r e c t o r FIMO 

Subject: Proposed Spacing Order a f f e c t i n g A l l o t t e d I n d i a n Lands 

The Farmington I n d i a n Minerals O f f i c e (FIMO) concurs w i t h the increased 
d e n s i t y of the Basin Dakota Pool. FIMO would encourage the increased 
d e n s i t y i n the spacing of a l l pools on Navajo A l l o t t e d lands. 

With the increased d e n s i t y of spacing, a d d i t i o n a l reserves could be 
recovered and the I n d i v i d u a l I n d i a n Land owners would t h e r e f o r e b e n e f i t 
by r e c e i v i n g increased r o y a l t y d o l l a r s . 

I f you have any f u r t h e r questions f e e l f r e e t o contact our o f f i c e a t 1-
800-238-2839. 

CC: 

FFO 
NMOCD 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 

Kevin L. Gambrell 
D i r e c t o r FIMO 


